County of Lackawanna Pennsylvania

Office of the Commissioners
Michael ]. Washo Corey D. O'Brien - A.J. Munchak

January 22, 2008

Mr. Paul Sorvino

The Trouble with Cali, LLC
1041 N Formosa Bldg 322
West Hollywood, CA 90046

Dear Mr. Sorvino:

We recently received a K-1 from the above named entity for the 2006 tax year.
In the November, 2007 election Lackawanna County elected new majority
Commissioners. The new Commissioners have asked me to correspond with you and
request some information regarding the County’s investment in The Trouble with Cali,
LLC.
" We would be interested in receiving a full accounting of the use of the monies we
- invested, a report on the status of the project, and an estimate of when we might begin to
\__recetve a return on our investment.
Please respond directly to me with the requested 1nformat10n so that I might compose a
report for the new majority Commissioners.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,
Thomas P. Durkin, CPA
Director of Administrative Services/Chief Financial Officer

Courthouse Administration Building
200 Adams Avenue, Scranton, Pennsylvania 18503
(570) 963-6800



